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Meeting with Toni Leggate of Dacorum PCT on 20th July 2006 at Fernville Surgery
Attendees:
Mark Jones, Toni Leggate, Mary McMinn

Executive Summary

· Dacorum PCT approached the DacCom directors on 19th July to discuss funding for our business plan

· Watford PCT has agreed a different model for funding with WatCom. In this model, the PCT provides 10% of the anticipated savings as an up-front investment (this is in addition to the PBC DES aspiration payment)

· In return, WatCom is fully accountable for delivery of the savings target

· Dacorum PCT would consider an amendment of the DacCom business plan along the same lines

· We do not believe that this would be appropriate for the following reasons:

1. We do not believe that our constituent practices would agree to the degree of financial accountability implicit in the WatCom model

2. If we follow the WatCom model our DES achievement payment would be at risk

3. DacCom’s business plan already identifies the need for pump-priming money to be provided on the basis of worked-out project plans. The PCT would have no reason to withhold this money if there was a lively expectation that savings could be made
We appreciate the approach from Dacorum PCT, which is open and transparent, but we will not be amending our business plan to adopt the WatCom model.
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